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Marquette Sawyer Regional Airport Announces Additional American Airlines Flight 
Expanded service provides greater flexibility and convenience for travelers 

Marquette, MI — Marquette Sawyer Regional Airport is excited to announce the addition of a 

second daily American Airlines arrival and departure, offering even more travel options for the 

community and surrounding areas. American Airlines has enhanced its schedule with a new 

afternoon flight, complementing the existing service and providing greater flexibility for 

passengers. 

“We are very excited for the opportunity to announce this additional flight to better serve our 

passengers,” said Duane DuRay, Director at Marquette Sawyer Regional Airport. “The expanded 

schedule provides more flexibility for both business and leisure travelers, making it even easier 

to connect to major hubs and destinations across the country.” 

American Airlines' service from Marquette connects travelers through Chicago O'Hare 

International Airport, offering convenient access to a vast network of domestic and international 

destinations. As passenger numbers continue to rise in Michigan’s Upper Peninsula, the demand 

for more flights through Marquette Sawyer Regional Airport has never been clearer.  

Passengers can book tickets now at www.aa.com or through their preferred travel agent. 

For more information, please contact: 

Stacey Fisher 

Marquette Sawyer Operations Coordinator 

Marquette Sawyer Regional Airport 

906 346-3308 ext. 3130  

sfisher@mqtco.org 

www.flymarquette.com 

 

http://www.aa.com/

